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June 30, 2017

Tom Evans, Executive Director
Cambridge Redevelopment Authority
255 Main Street - 4th Floor
Cambridge, MA 02142

Dear Mr. Evans,

Thank you for the Forward Fund Community Infrastructure Capital Grant to the Agassiz
Baldwin Community for the Fort Agassiz Annex in the amount of $5,000.00 and for the
first installment of $2,500.00 on April 24, 2017.

We are excited to have the opportunity to create a play structure that will delight
children for years to come, and we are grateful for your support to help make this
happen. The Fort Agassiz Annex is a collaboration between young designers and adult
teachers, builders, and funders. Thank you for participating in this project.

For more information about our many programs, feel free to contact me or refer to our
website (www.agassiz.org). We look forward to updating you on our progress in
November.

Sincerely, y
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Executive Director
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